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Genesee Valley Chapter  
 

(GVC) 2023-24 
 

January Meeting   
Addressing Gaps in 

Electrical Safety 
Programs 

 
Matthew Knights of EJ Gallow Winery will 
be presenting and leading a discussion on 
electrical safety implementation.  A focus 
will be on how to train qualified employees, 
especially if they are not well-versed in 
electrical safety.   
Seated is limited, please register online. 
 
DATE:   Thursday, January 17th 

 
TIME:    5:30 PM – 7:30 PM 

 
 PLACE:   John’s Tex-Mex 
         489 South Ave 
         Rochester, NY 14620 
          

COST: $20 (Includes Dinner) 
 
 
Registration Link Here: 
https://gvc.assp.org/events/genesee-valley-

assp-chapter-meeting-11/ 
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Communication Chair’s Corner 
 

 
 
Reflecting on the year gone by, our safety journey has been one of shared commitment and 
resilience. As we bid farewell to 2023, let's celebrate our strides in creating a safer workplace together.  
2023 encapsulated our collective dedication to fostering a culture of well-being, highlighting key 
achievements, lessons learned, and our vision for a secure and thriving future. Stay tuned for updates 
to the Executive Committee and upcoming events in 2024. 
 
I'm excited to see everyone at the next event in January! 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
Branden Raczkowski 
 
Branden Raczkowski 
Communication Chair – Genesee Valley Chapter 


